
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF SISTER CITIES 

RELATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2023 
 

DUE TO LACK OF BUSINESS, THE FEBRUARY 9, 2023 

REGULAR MEETING OF THE SISTER CITIES 

RELATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING HAS BEEN 

CANCELED. 

 

The Next Regularly Scheduled Sister Cities Relations 

Committee Meeting is scheduled for  

Thursday, March 9, 2023. 
 

 

This notice is posted in compliance with California Government Code section 54955. 

 

Dated:  February 6, 2023   Amanda Foley     

      _______________________________________ 

      Amanda Foley, Community Services Supervisor  

 

 
  


